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TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Steve Osguthorpe, Planning & Housing Director 
 
DATE: July 6, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE – ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT 

AMENDMENT PERTAINING TO MASTER PLAN IN DEVELOPMENT 
PROCESS 

 
On June 26, 2012 the City Council continued a public hearing on a proposed ordinance amending how 
Master Plans are used in the rezoning process.  The City Council initiated these changes in order to 
create a more efficient and effective planning and development process.  The continuation was 
necessary to further improve the ordinance language and additional time is still needed to coordinate the 
final ordinance format and wording.  Staff is therefore requesting that this item be continued to the 
July 24, 2012 meeting. 
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